

PLANNING & BUDGET

October 26, 2017

To: Dylan Rodriguez, Chair

Riverside Division

From: Christian Shelton, Chair Chair Chair

Committee on Planning and Budget

RE: Draft WASC Institutional Report

The Committee on Planning and Budget reviewed the Draft WASC Institutional Report at their October 24th meeting. The committee feels that including comparison data in the report would be beneficial. For example, in number 69 referencing success after graduation, it may be worth comparing UCR's numbers to the national average, to other UC campuses, or to other universities. The committee also believes that using better metrics and analysis to compare how UCR fares against other comparable universities would be useful.